
Excel Paving Co. 
 

ST. LIC #688659 
2230 LEMON AVE 

LONG BEACH, CA 90806 
 

Phone: (562) 599-5841 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Street Reconstruction Project – Zone G, Phase 1 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Lomita has contracted with Excel Paving Co. to make street improvements in your 
neighborhood. A project map is shown below. The next phase of work will consist of installing 
asphalt concrete, raising utility manholes, and striping, which are scheduled to occur from Monday, 
March 3, 2025, to Friday, March 7, 2025.   
 
During this phase of work, crews will need full access to the streets shown below. During paving 
operations, your street will be closed to vehicular traffic for several hours, between 7:00 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m. except for emergency vehicles.  On-street parking will be prohibited on the streets being 
paved between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Once construction begins, any parked car will be subject to 
being towed. Three days prior to work beginning, “No Parking” signs will be placed to define 
the work areas for each day.  You may be subjected to certain inconveniences such as access 
restriction, construction noise, dust, etc.  For Lomita residents serviced by Athens Services, please 
place your trash bins out Sunday night, March 2, 2025 for them to pick them up as conditions allow.  
Excel Paving will make every effort to minimize these inconveniences. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
If you have any questions or concerns during construction or need to make specific arrangements  
regarding driveway access, please contact the Excel Paving Foreman directly at: 562-277-
4012. The City’s Inspector will be on site daily to monitor construction activities and can be reached 
at 714-907-3284. 
 
For a few days following paving, please drive at reduced speeds and avoid sharp turning movement 
to allow the new pavement to “set”.  The contractor will return to raise manholes and replace 
striping. 
 
The City and contractor are committed to working with you to help minimize the impact of the 
construction on your daily activities.  Thank you for your patience and understanding while we work 
to improve the City of Lomita. 


